
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: January 3, 2023 

FROM: Jim Bolz, Public Works Director 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on the relocation of a 6” water line by 
Rangeline Utility Services, LLC located at 701 N. Stemmons and authorize the 
City Manager to execute agreement. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 It was discovered during construction that the existing 6” water line, between QuickTrip and 
Chicken Express location, is not entirely within boundaries of the easement 

 Representatives from QuickTrip have requested that the 6” line be removed from their property 
 Requested quotes from Rangeline Utility Services, LLC, Tri Dal, LTD, and Mabak Directional Drilling 

and four Historically Underutilized Businesses 
o Rangeline Utility Services, LLC and Tri Dal, LTD were the only companies to submit quotes 
o Rangeline Utility Services, LLC submitted the most economical price to move this 6” line 

 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  No   Amount:  $42,144.00  GL Account:  50-5360 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Quotes and accompanying email for relocation of 6” water line 


